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The NZART AGM will be held on Saturday the 5th June commencing 9am. 

The AGM and AREC Summit to follow will be available via Zoom, similar to last 

year. 

This ZOOM meeting will be limited to 100 (hundred) online attendees. If you 

wish to register, please send me your contact email address to 

nzart@nzart.org.nz so we can send you the link invitation to join. 

This must be received by Tuesday 2nd June 2020 2pm at the latest. 

NO REGISTRATION WILL BE ACTIONED THE DAY OF THE AGM, SO WE STRESS 

THE IMPORTANCE OF LETTING US KNOW PRIOR FOR YOU TO BE ABLE TO 

JOIN. 

If you do not receive an invitation from me, to join the AGM meeting via Zoom 

by Wednesday 2nd June 2021, please contact me ASAP. 

Break In is due out this week, however for those who wish to review the 

annual financial accounts, these can be downloaded from here 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.nzart.org.nz/assets/break-in/img/Financial%20Reports%20for%202020.pdf
https://www.nzart.org.nz/assets/learn/forms/20210413-NZART-Call-sign-application-form.pdf
https://www.nzart.org.nz/assets/learn/forms/20210413-NZART-Call-sign-application-form.pdf

